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I have been a local resident for many years and I use this Sainsbury's at least 3 times a
week, for both my weekly shop and to pop in to buy essentials.

Firstly, I am disgusted that this has been brought to my attention by a friend and that
people of the area have not been notified, there are not even any notices inside or outside
Sainsburys so that the regular customers can be informed!

There are no other supermarkets within the area which will force MANY local residents to
drive further. We are encouraging cleaner neighbourhoods but at the same time we are
forcing people to drive further for their weekly and essential shopping. There is a large
elderly community in this area and this will have a massive impact on their daily lives.

If this goes ahead and these 299 homes get built then where will all of these people shop,
go to school, college, work etc? We are already living in an overstretched area and this will
not help with the situation.

Sainsbury's on Green Lanes provides many people with good jobs and steady incomes. I
have been shopping here since the mid 90's and the staff have been here for many years,
where will they go?

I am extremely disappointed that Enfield council are even suggesting this. In fact I am
quite confused as to how this Sainsbury's has even been chosen for redevelopment; it is

always busy, safe and there are no other supermarkets within the vicinity.

Please reconsider this project as the result will be detrimental to the locals.





